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No Events found

Birthdays

York Baur
March 1st
Deborah Hartl
March 2nd
Deb Schnellman
March 3rd
Dean V. Johnson
March 5th
Jim O. Scheibler Jr.
March 8th
John Wood Fishburne
March 10th
Roy Mike Worden
March 10th
Karla Nolton
March 12th
John Dawson
March 20th
Gary Planagan
March 20th
Anthony Canuche
Terranella
March 28th

Program This Week

This week our speaker will be Patricia Edou,
Founder of Educate Gabon. She will be
presenting via Zoom from Africa.

Patricia Edou is a cybersecurity professional and veteran of the United
States Marine Corps. She is also the founder of Educate Gabon, which
provides high school scholarships to top-performing Gabonese students so
that they can stay in school.

To visit the Educate Gabon website, click here.

Thank You to our Speaker Last Week!
Thank you to Dana Gribble who presented the
Hanford Mission Update. She focused on the
progress they have made on the cleanup, and
how much they have left to do. She also showed us how toxic waste is
being converted into glass, for more stable storage.

To listen to her very informative presentation, click here .

Celebrate Jesper's 18th!

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://educategabon.com/
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/dHrnR0dAaKsSlwkuVbk-Li_Ay3pBeSrhjDkVRYphJiswij3mma_a7T4129QI0QTN.qLIitK3DsAiTOfZp?startTime=1742585387000
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Jesper's birthday is this Friday, March 28. Come join in the fun while we
celebrate his 18th birthday!

January Student of the Month

Lilly is pictured here with her parents, Kenny and Malia, and Superintendent
Tracey Edou.

Lilly Renner-Singer was awarded the January 2025 Student of the Month
at our last meeting. Lily is the 9th grade class president, in leadership,
participates in Fall and Winter Cheer, Helped organize this year's Winter
Dance at the Alpine Coaster, Volunteered with parking (for athletics and
ASB), and is involved in Mecha.

Help Needed on Day of Rotaryfest!

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266990
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266977
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266979
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266985
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266986
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267027
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801391259
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Help is needed on Saturday, April 5, before and after our Rotaryfest
2025.

Please help Set-Up and Decorate the Festhalle for our Old West Saloon
vibe. Set-Up is from 8:00 am until about 2:00 pm. If you can't stay the
whole time, no worries! Please come during Set-Up and stay for as long as
you are able. Any help will be greatly appreciated!

Following the event - clean-up is from 10 pm to 11:59 pm. It is vital that
we are out of the venue by 11:59 or we do not get our deposit back. We
appreciate everyone staying after to help!

Hands On Help Needed

Jim Schnellman announced at our last meeting that people are needed to
set up chairs at the Festhalle this Thursday, March 27th for the Empty
Bowls Supper. Please contact Jim at jschnellman@comcast.net if you can
help!

Elections for 2025-2026 Rotary Year

The slate of Club Officers and Directors for Rotary year 2025 - 2026 have
accepted their nominations. Those members present at the meeting this
Friday will be voting on the nominees, so please attend and vote.

Rotaryfest Asks and Meeting Time
All members interested in volunteering are welcome to

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266972
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267001


the next Rotaryfest planning meeting:

Tuesday, March 25

4:30 pm

Blue Spirits Distillery Tasting Room
1310 US Hwy 2

Join us in making this a big and successful fundraiser!

Procurement Drop-Off Change!

Melanie Baur will now receive all procurements at our general meeting on
Friday that you have collected. If you are unable to come to a Friday
meeting, you can contact Melanie directly to arrange a drop-off at
425.941.0635 or melanieAbaur@gmail.com .

Sponsor and Guest Tickets

If you purchased a Miner’s Club Table Sponsorship or purchased tickets for
guests as well as yourself, the guest's names, cell phone #s, and email
addresses will need to be emailed to Karla Nolton no later than
Thursday, March 20, if you haven't already entered them when
registering. Please contact Karla Nolton at karlanolton@gmail.com directly
with this information. Please avoid going back into dacdb and editing your
registration.

Back Office Help Still Needed!
We still need back office help during Rotaryfest, so that we can work in
shifts, and everyone can enjoy the festivities. Please contact Karla Nolton
at karlanolton@gmail.com if you can help!

In the News

mailto:karlanolton@gmail.com


Did you happen to see that the Leavenworth Rotary Club was front page
news in the Leavenworth Echo last week? If you didn't get a chance to read
about our Rotaryfest 2025 fundraiser click here

Auction Items Preview

For those interested in previewing the Rotaryfest Auction Items click this
link or go to: https://auctria.events/rotaryfest2025

Ideas for Procurements
If you haven't already procured items for Rotaryfest, we are in need of
basket donations! Here are some suggestions:

Seahawks, Mariners, Huskies, Cougars, books, cooking supplies, whiskey
and cigars, hobby baskets, sports equipment with a free lesson, ....use your
imagination!

https://www.leavenworthecho.com/stories/leavenworth-rotary-gold-rush-hoe-down-april-5-at-the-festhalle-5pm-10pm,113656
https://auctria.events/rotaryfest2025


Satellite Meeting

Wednesday, April 30, 2025
8 am

at
Starbucks

Our Satellite Meetings are held on the last Wednesday of the month at 8 am
at Starbucks.

Jane Dingman hosts these meetings, which incorporate downtown
business community news

with a Leavenworth Rotary Club report.
Join us as we meet members of the our local business community

in this unique blend of meeting and fellowship.

Trip to Mexico

Everyone is invited to join Norma, Carlos, Sara, and Karen to visit
Mexico!

Their plan is to travel July 15-30 and visit Rotarians in Oaxaca and
Huajuapan.



More details to follow!

Dessert Theater - Our Founding Mothers
Join Carol Forhan and other Club Members for a
Dessert Theater in celebration of Our Founding
Mothers of Leavenworth on March 29 at 2 pm at
the Snowy Owl Theater.

ESRAG Earth Day Challenge

Upcoming Events - Save the Date



Monday, June 16 - Installation Dinner - details to follow

Tuesday, July 8 - Rotary Night at Wenatchee Applesox, Game time:
6:35, Wenatchee Valley College – Paul Thomas Field, Opponent: Kamloops
Northpaws

March Birthdays

York Baur - March 1st
Deborah Hartl - March 2nd

Deb Schnellman - March 4th
Dean Johnson - March 5th
Jim Scheibler - March 8th

John Fishburne - March 10th
Mike Worden - March 10th
Karla Nolton - March 12th
John Dawson - March 20th

Gary Planagan - March 20th
Canuche Terranella - March 28th

Jesper Koornstra - March 28th - His 18th!!

Follow and Like Us on Facebook

Please follow our Rotary Club of

https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthrotarywa/


Leavenworth WA Facebook page, check the new posts often, and like
them!

There are many ways to get to our Facebook page:

1. Search online for Rotary Club of Leavenworth WA

2. Click on this link or this:
https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthrotarywa/

3. Go to our website, Rotary Club of Leavenworth, and click through to our
Facebook page by scrolling down and clicking the Facebook icon: f on the
left margin of the page.

Thank you for liking us!

Visit Our Website!

leavenworthrotarywa.com

Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address
is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth WA
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826

Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary
http://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary
https://leavenworthrotarywa.com/index.php
http://leavenworthrotarywa.com/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09


If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802

Password: Rotary

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802

